
WARRANTY AND TERMS OF LIABILITY

Raven Multimedia makes no warranties, expressed or 
implied, including without limitation the implied 
warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose, regarding the software. Raven Multimedia 
does not warrant, guarantee or make any representations 
regarding the use or the results of the use of the software 
in terms of its correctness, accuracy, reliability, 
currentness, and otherwise. The entire risk as to the 
results and performance of the software is assumed by you. 
The exclusion of implied warranties is not permitted by 
some jurisdictions. The above exclusion may not apply to 
you.

In no event will Raven Multimedia, and their 
directors, officers, employees, or agents be liable to you 
for any consequential, incidental or indirect damages 
(including damages for loss of business profits, business 
interruption, loss of business information, and the like) 
arising out of the use or inability to use the software 
even if Raven Multimedia has been advised of the 
possibility of such damages. Because some jurisdictions do 
not allow the exclusion of limitation for consequential or 
incidental damages, the above limitations may not apply to 
you. Raven Multimedia's liability to you for actual 
damages from any cause whatsoever, and regardless of the 
form of the action (whether in contract, tort (including 
negligence), product liability or otherwise), be limited 
to $1.
_____________________________________________________________________________
COPYRIGHT NOTICES:

MS-DOS, Windows e Video for Windows are trademarks of Microsoft Corp.


